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Report Number: 2019-1205/1206
Incident:  Roll Over Accident/DUI

Location:  1900-2000 block of Plainfield Road, Oswego IL
Township: Oswego

Date, Time Occurred: 04-28-19 0050 hours

Date, Time Assigned: same

Synopsis:

Sheriff's Deputies responded to the 1900-2000 block of Plainfield Road in Oswego for the
report of a roll over accident. The vehicle being driven by Miguel Aguirre, a 35 year old man
from the 1100 block of Lafayette Street in Aurora, drove into the ditch causing the vehicle to
crash into several trees. The driver and passenger were transported to Rush Copley with
non-life threatening injuries. Miguel was charged with DUI as a result of the accident.

Reporting Deputy: C. Kailus KE226
Supervisor: MZ'Zé Disseminated on: & ¥-22-/%

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until

proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve
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Report Number: 2019-1203

Incident:  Accident with Injuries
Location: Route 31/ Caterpillar Drive, Oswego IL
Township: Oswego

Date, Time Occurred: 04-27-19 2033 hours

Date, Time Assigned: same

Synopsis:

Sheriff's Deputies responded to the area of Route 31 and Caterpillar Drive in Oswego for an
accident with injuries. The driver lost control of the vehicle crashing into a cement barricade.
the driver suffered minor injuries and was released from the scene. No citations were issued.

Reporting Deputy: C. Kailus KE226
Supervisor:M 226 Disseminated on: & ¢2p -/ <

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until

proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve



